
 

Procurement professionals, 

Form CP002, the Sole Source Certification form, has been updated to include an optional field for an 
agency to indicate what type of sole source is being selected. This was a suggestion from an agency to 
help our CPOs when completing a requisition for a sole source. 

For a refresher on sole source types, please review the PIM on sole source purchases. 

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis, Esq. 
State Purchasing Director 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/OMESFormCP002.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/PIMSoleSourceAcquisitions.pdf

